Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing
DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
The Florida Department of Education, Office of Independent Education and Parental Choice announces a public hearing of the Charter School Review Panel, to which all persons are invited. 
DATE AND TIME: February 7, 2006, 9:00 a.m. 3:00 p.m.
PLACE: Southwest Regional Library, First Floor Auditorium, 16835 Sheridan Street, Pembroke Pines, Florida 33331
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Education shall regularly convene a Charter School Review Panel in order to review issues, practices, and policies regarding charter schools.
Special Accommodations: Persons with disabilities who require assistance to participate in these hearings are requested to contact the Office of Independent Education and Parental Choice, 325 West Gaines Street, Suite 522, Tallahassee, Florida 32399, (850)245-0502 

